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All Critical Care Patients Are Being Relocated to St. Clair Hospital 

LAKE VELARIS, Wash. – Due to the current VelTech system being hacked and suspended, 

Medical Director, Sam Paul, issues alert for the county to reroute all incoming critical patients to 

St. Clair Hospital. 

 “Patient care and safety is our number one priority, and we believe that with our current 

situation, it is more beneficial to our patients to go to our sister facility, St. Clair Hospital,” said 

Sam Paul, Medical Director for Velaris Medical Centre. “We want our patients to receive the 

care that they deserve, and we are deeply sorry for having to reroute, but as of current, it is our 

best option.” 

 St. Clair Hospital is a 45-minute drive from VMC. They are located in Springfield, WA. 

Any questions for directions and concerns please call 1-800-555-5555 and for an emergency 

please call 911. 

 Our IT department is hard at work to resolve this issue and authorities have been notified 

of the transfers and breach.  
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